Main Line Fly Tyers

October, 2004 Meeting.

This month’s meeting of the Main Line Fly Tyers will be on Wednesday, October 20th starting at 7:00pm. 

Reminders:

1.  The October meeting is Wednesday night!

2.  New Location and New Time for 2004!

    The new meeting location is the Greater Plymouth Community Center. Meeting times will be 7:00-10:00pm.

Greater Plymouth Community Center

2910 Jolly Road

Plymouth Meeting, PA 19462

610-277-4312

Directions to the Greater Plymouth Community Center

From Pennsylvania Turnpike (I-276)

Take Exit 25 (Norristown). At the end of the ramp, turn left onto Plymouth Road. At the light, turn right onto Germantown Pike West. Continue approximately 1 mile, through 5 traffic lights. At the sixth light, turn right onto Jolly Road. The Community Center is on the right at 2910 Jolly Road.

From Blue Route (I-476)

Take exit for Germantown Pike West. Continue on Germantown Pike west for approximately 1 mile, through 6 traffic lights. At the seventh light turn right on to Jolly Road. The Community Center is on the right at 2910 Jolly Road.

From Route 202

Follow Route 202 to Germantown Pike. Travel EAST on Germantown Pike, through 5 traffic lights. At the next traffic light, approximately half a mile, turn

left onto Jolly Road. The Community Center is on the right at 2910 Jolly Road.

Summary of September meeting

Meeting called to order by Ed Emery (President).  The welcoming followed and the introduction of the new website developed by Mike Ebner.  The address is www.mainlineflytyers.net.  Ed then introduced Sam Vigorita to inform us of the upcoming classes.

Sam has arranged for three classes to be held this fall.  A beginner and Advanced Fly tying course will be held on Thursdays for five weeks starting on September 30th.  The student is responsible for his or her own equipment and materials.  The classes will be held at The Upper Moreland H.S.

Sam is also instructing a Fly Fishing Tactics and Strategies Course on Tuesday Nights for 5 weeks starting on Sept. 28th.  The classes will be held at the middle schools.  For more information on any of the courses go to the parks and recreations website at 

www.uppermoreland.org/parks/adult.asp.  

Ed then brought up the subject of club positions that require a chair and co-chair.  The positions are as follows:

Position    Chair   Co-Chair

Refreshments    Al Kotake  Kirt Griffin

Library Rick Wolbert    ------

Advertisement   Bob Peters  ------

Raffle  ------  ------

Trip Planning   ------  ------

Members are encouraged to volunteer!

Sam then discussed the fishing report for the Penn/NY area.  He would also like to have a fall lake fishing outing and a instruction this fall.  Ed informed the members that next months meeting would be held on Wednesday October 20th at 7:30pm.  Sam Vigortia and Steve Birkenmaier will demonstrate tying from 7:00 to 7:30pm.  

The meeting was adjourned at 8:20pm, with refreshments following.  The membership regrouped at 8:30pm and Chip Swarner was introduced.  Chip showed slides and talked to us on the tactics and waters or The Pulaski NY area.

October meeting.

The October meeting will have Charlie Meck as our speaker.  Charlie Meck is the regular fly tying writer for the Pennsylvania Angler and Boater Magazine.  He has extensive knowledge of Pennsylvania streams and hatches.   One of his latest books, The Hatches made simple, is an excellent resource for  hatches, imitations and the streams that contain the hatches. We will also have copies of Charlie's books available for purchase and autographing.

Fly tying classes.   Sam will be teaching both a fly tying class and a fly fishing techniques class at the upper Moreland middle school   The Fly tying class starts on 9/30 and will be on Thursday nights.   The techniques course will be on Tuesday nights and starts 9/28.  For information and registration call the school at 215-659-3100  ext  1039

Tentative meeting schedule for 2004
October 20th        Wednesday       Charlie Meck

November 18th       Thursday        

December 16th       Thursday

Dues.   Yearly dues are due !

Don Bowers,   Club Secretary

E-mail   If you wish to be added to the club e-mail list, send me your e-mail address. My new e-mail number is  dcb821@netscape.net  Thanks.     

